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FREE LUNCH APPLICATIONS DUE! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
IMPORTANT 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

You can view the current  
school year calendar HERE 

and the activities calendar HERE 

 
SSD Grand Opening 
 Friday, September 30th 

4:30 – 6:30 pm 
 

SHS Homecoming Dance 
Saturday, October 1st  
7 pm – 10 pm 

 
FAFSA Information Night 
 Thursday, October 6th  

6 pm – 7 pm 
 
FAFSA Open Lab Night 
 Wed., October 12th   

4 pm – 7 pm 
 
Conferences – ½ Day of School 
 Thursday, October 13th  
 
Conferences – No School 
 Friday, October 14th  
 
No School – In Service Day 
 Wed., October 26th  

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
SEASIDE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

SEASIDE HIGH SCHOOL 
September 2022              503-738-5586 

 
We are pleased to be able to offer all students FREE school breakfast 
and lunch again this year. If your student forgets their lunch, we will 
not be accepting lunch drop offs for students. Seaside is a closed 
campus and students will NOT be allowed to leave during lunch. 
 

PLEASE HELP US CONTINUE TO PROVIDE  
FREE MEALS TO OUR K-12 STUDENTS 

 
In order to continue to provide free breakfast & lunch it is essential that 
ALL of our families complete meal applications. Use the link below to 
complete the short online Household application for Free and Reduced 
Meals or you can pick up a paper copy from our school office. Thank 
you for your assistance! 
 

https://www.ode.state.or.us/apps/FRLApp/Default 
 
 
 
 
We have a FREE math tutor available to ALL Middle and High School 
students. If your student needs math assistance please have them drop 
by the school library. 

 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 

8 am – 8:25 am or 3:35 pm – 4pm 
 

Wednesday 
8 am – 8:25 am or 2:35 pm – 4pm 

 
 
 
 
If you are driving yourself to school you need to stop by the Main Office 
and fill out a parking permit application so that you can receive your 
student parking permit sticker. Office hours are Monday – Friday, 7:30 
am – 4:30 pm. 
 

SMS/SHS MATH TUTORING 

STUDENT PARKING 

https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/b9839c72c84549f590ff8369ffb5bdea.pdf
https://www.cowapaleague.org/public/genie/587/school/6/
https://www.ode.state.or.us/apps/FRLApp/Default
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COUNSELING INFO 
 

Need a dress for homecoming? Sign up 
in the counseling office: 

Cinderella's Closet  
September 22nd  
11:30 am - 2:30 pm 

 
Clatsop Community College will be 
hosting an info night to learn about 
federal financial aid: 

FAFSA Info Night  
October 6th 
6 – 7 pm SHS cafeteria 

FAFSA Open Lab  
October 12th 
4 - 7 pm SHS Library 

 

College Visits 
(sign up in the counseling office) 

 

Bushnell University 
September 21st 
10:30 am 
 

Linfield University 
 September 27th 
 12 pm 

 
Oregon State University 

October 4th 
10:45 am  
 

Portland State University  
October 18th  
11 am  

 
Pacific University 
 October 20th 
 10:30 am 
 
Central Oregon Community College 
 October 24th 
 11 am 
 
Southern Oregon University 

October 28th  
10:30 am 

 
 
 

 
 
 
If you will need to pick up your student before the school day ends, please 
send them in the morning with a note to the Main Office. That way we 
can have your student ready for pickup at the time you need them. 
 
To avoid receiving the automated attendance call if your student is 
absent, please contact the Main Office as soon as possible. 
 
The Main Office hours are Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:30 pm. 
 
 
 
 
If your student has medical issues or needs to take medications during 
the school day we need to hear from you ASAP! The medications will need 
to be delivered to the main office by the parent/guardian (NOT the 
student). We will ask the parent to complete forms for each medication 
your student takes. Even if your student has medication they need to 
keep with them during the school day i.e.: inhaler or epi pen or if your 
student takes an over the counter medication i.e.: cough drops or Advil, 
we need to have a parent signed form on file. Please contact the Main 
Office at (503) 738-5586 or the school nurse, Tobi Boyd at (971)320-3275 
or tboyd@seasidek12.org . 
 
 
 
Seaside High School drama is proud to announce the fall production. 
Peter/Wendy is a play by Jeremy Bloom, adapted from J.M. Barrie’s Peter 
and Wendy and with segments from J.M. Barrie’s The Little White 
Bird.  The play is directed and produced by Susan Baertlein and the 
cast/crew will be announced in the next newsletter. 
 
Performances will be on November 9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th (Senior Night), 
at the SHS cafeteria. Peter/Wendy is presented with permission from 
Playscripts, Inc. For further information, contact Seaside High School at 
503-738-5586 or email Susan Baertlein at sbaertlein@seasidek12.org. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SHS FALL PLAY 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE/PICKUP 
 

STUDENT MEDICATIONS 

mailto:tboyd@seasidek12.org
mailto:sbaertlein@seasidek12.org
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SUMMER SCHOOL 
STEP UP TO 6th 

GRADE 
 

Over three weeks in August, incoming  
6th grade students had the opportunity 
to focus on becoming awesome 
responsible 6th graders by having A 
LOT OF FUN! They did some amazing 
STEAM projects and team building 
activities. Go Sharks! 
 

 
 

 
 

SENIOR 
PORTRAITS DUE! 

 

SENIORS! In addition to getting your 
student ID picture if you would like to 
submit a Senior portrait they are due 
to the Yearbook Staff by October 28th.  
Please email your pictures 
to seniorpages@seasidek12.org 

 

 
 

 
Reserve your copy of the SHS 2022-2023 yearbook in September and be 
entered in a drawing for a night at the River Inn in Seaside. Yearbooks are 
$50 cash/check/card or pay $20 now and the rest in June. Visit the 
bookkeeping office to pay for yours now or contact Kerri Boutin at 
kboutin@seasidek12.org or 503-738-5586. 
 
 
 
 
 
Laundry Love is provided by a local non-profit that will assist your family 
with the cost of laundry at our local laundromat, 1223 South Roosevelt. 
The event is EVERY SECOND SATURDAY of the month, 10 AM to Noon. 

 
 
 
 
 
For the second year, SHS offered a Tribal History class during Summer 
School. Students are working with our local tribal leaders to install a 
traditional Clatsop-Nehalem welcoming pole on the SHS campus. This is 
a big project!  
 
If you are interested in getting involved (we need help with landscape 
design, construction, and fundraising), please contact Bill Westerholm at 
bwesterholm@seasidek12.org or Kriste York at kyork@seasidek12.org. 
Bill Westerholm will be teaching another section of Tribal History during 
Winter Term. 

Tribal History Summer 2022 Students at Fort Clatsop 
 

 

FREE LAUNDRY! 
 
 
 

WELCOMING POLE 
 

SHS YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW! 
 

mailto:seniorpages@seasidek12.org
mailto:kboutin@seasidek12.org
mailto:bwesterholm@seasidek12.org
mailto:kyork@seasidek12.org
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JOSIAH GLASER 
 
Please welcome Josiah Glaser as the new Director of 
Bands for the Middle and High Schools. Josiah was 
drawn to our area by the powerful sense of community 
and historically strong band program. Before reaching 
Seaside, he taught at Clackamas High School and prior 
to that he was a Graduate Teaching Fellow for the U of 
O Athletic Bands, where he led the marching band, 
campus band, and taught methods courses for 
undergraduates. During his collegiate career he has 
taught in and around the Salem-Keizer School District 
and at various summer band camps. Josiah loves 
finding the next “light bulb” moments for the students 
he teaches. This will be his second year teaching as a 
full time band director. He received his Bachelor of 
Music in Contemporary Music at Western Oregon 
University and his Master’s in Music Education at 
University of Oregon. 
 
Josiah loves playing video games, hanging out with 
friends and family, is currently engaged to his fiancé 
Kayla and is constantly finding reasons to learn about 
new technology. He is extremely excited to be teaching 
in this community with such welcoming staff and 
students that are hungry to learn! Welcome Josiah! 
 

 
 
 

 
Please welcome Kristi Roberts as one or our 6 – 12 
SPED teachers. Kristi moved to our area to be closer to 
her brother, sister-in-law and the beach. She joins us 
from the Nooksack School District in Washington, 
where she worked in special education at both the 
middle and high schools. She is originally from South 
Carolina, where she earned her Bachelor’s at Clemson 
University. She later moved to Bellingham to attend 
grad school at Western Washington University and 
work on an organic vegetable farm with her friends. 
She later attended Grand Canyon University for her 
Master’s in Education. 

 
She always thought she would be a history teacher, but 
feel fortunate that Special Education found her. She 
believes her special gift is building connections with 
her students and their families. Kristi is so excited to 
get to know her new people! In her downtime, she 
enjoys spending time with her family, throwing tennis 
balls on the beach for her border collie, snuggling with 
her little orange cat named Murphy, and exploring all 
the great local foods that come from the North Coast. 
She enjoys mushroom hunting, indoor plants, 
kayaking, and bread making. Please give Kristi a warm 
welcome when you see her! 

 

 

KRISTI ROBERTS 
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JAROM BOWLES 
 
Please welcome Jarom Bowles as the new High School 
CTE Industrial Arts teacher. Jarom originally came to 
Seaside in 2001 because his wife, Tammy, got a job at 
the elementary school. He started teaching life skills for 
five years at the Tongue Point Job Corps Center in 
Astoria. Then taught CTE Building Construction 
Technology. In 2019 he was hired to create a CTE 
Construction program at Jewell School District and is 
looking forward to this new opportunity at Seaside 
High School. Jarom loves helping students gain 
knowledge and skills that they can use in their 
everyday lives and helping them prepare for future 
education and employment opportunities. Jarom 
started working in construction at 16 years of age. He 
worked his way up from laborer to carpenter’s helper 
to carpenter to foremen to project manager for a 
general contractor where he built custom homes and 
did commercial remodels and new construction. He is 
an authorized OSHA Instructor, certified HILTI 
Instructor, certified forklift instructor, and a certified 
instructor for Home Builder’s Institute and 
Paxton/Patterson curriculums.  
 
He has lived in the Seaside area for the past 21 years 
with his family. All three of his children have graduated 
from Seaside High School. He loves woodworking, 
motorcycles, reading, the outdoors and he’s a third 
degree black belt in martial arts. He has also been a 
volunteer track and field coach for SHS for 8 years. 
Please give Jarom a warm welcome to the SHS family! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Please welcome Karen Baller as the new 6th and 7th 
grade math teacher. Karen worked four years prior as 
an educational assistant at Seaside High School. Karen 
is very excited to be in her own classroom and working 
with students that are just beginning their secondary 
education. She enjoys helping students navigate what 
their futures will look like. She has a Bachelor’s of Arts 
in Anthropology from Oregon State University and is 
currently working towards finishing her Master’s in 
Secondary Education from Grand Canyon University. 
 
Karen and her husband have a beautiful one year old, 
Ellie that keeps them on their toes. They also have two 
dogs, a cat and two chickens. They enjoy spending time 
outside on their property down by the creek, going on 
walks through the neighborhood woods, and spending 
time with family as often as they can. Karen looks 
forward to meeting and working with all students and 
their families this year. Please give Karen and her 
family a warm welcome when you see them out and 
about! 

KAREN BALLER 
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